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NOTICE

The Malaysian Communications and Multimedia Commission (MCMC) wishes to announce that the draft
reviewed Spectrum Plan document is available for public viewing and comments on MCMCs website:
http://www.skmm.gov.my

Aty

PUBLIC COMMENTS ON THE DRAFT REVIEWED SPECTRUM PLAN
(mySPECTRUM PLAN 2010)

Interested parties may provide comments on the draft document by making written submissions on any
matter they consider relevant to the Spectrum Plan. Submissions must be supported with reasons and,
where appropriate, provide or refer to evidence or other relevant information. Those wishing to have
further clarification on the document may contact the address as provided in this notification.

Written submissions, preferably in electronic form should be provided to SKMM to the address below or
via e-mail to spreview@cmc.gov.my by 12 noon on Tuesday, 6 July 2010.

In the interest of fostering informed and robust consultative process, the Commission besides this
notification and publication of the draft document, will consult through the various spectrum consultative
groups and may publish the comments received. Any commercially sensitive information should be
provided under a separate cover clearly marked "CONFIDENTIAL".

The Commission would like to thank the public and all interested parties for your participation in this
consultative process and for providing your submissions and feedback.
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